
HISTORIC FAIRHOPE PRESERVATION COMMITIEE 

Minutes from the meeting of February 6, 2014: 

Attendees: 

Gary Gover Harriet Gutknecht Sissy Birindelli 

Kay Marriott Donnie Barrett Joe Birindelli 

linda Jones Nancy Milford 

Homes Tour: 

Concerns over damaged landscaping, due to our recent experience with freezing temperatures, 

has caused several homeowners to back out of the April Homes Tour. Sissy and Joe feel it 

necessary to pospone the tour until next year. They'll retain their list of interested homeowners 

for next years event: 

o Dean & Pagan Mosher 

o Suzy & Terry Passman @ # 400 No. Mobile Street 

o The Boyd residence @ #202 Grand Ave. 

o Vicki Day@ #79 Magnolia Ave. 

o Joe & Sissy Birindelli @351 Grand Ave. 

o Suzanne & Steven Winston - c. 1875 home under renovation on the corner of Main & Sibley 

St., Daphne 

Harriet mailed out 31 financial sponsor letters. She has received two checks and is expecting to 

receive a third from Thomas Hospital. Nancy Wilson will be asked to reimburse the two 

sponsors: Garden Design Solutions, owned by Paul Fontenot and Custom Millworks. The 

remaining 28 recipients of these letters will be contacted about the tour posponement. Sherry 

will put a notice in the next City Sketches about the change. 
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Harriet contacted City Attorney, Tut Wynne, about the six drawings that the Preservation 

Committee paid for ($1,500) but never received from Andy Overstreet. Mayor Tim Kant and 

Lee Webb reviewed the situation and agreed not to pursue the issue because of the additional 

legal charges that the City would incur. The committee members discussed the possibility of 

filing with Small Claims Court. 

Treasury: 

There is currently $30, 565.50 in the treasury. 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be held onMarch 6, 2014, @ 9:30 am at the Museum. 

minutes prepared by Linda Jones 
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